
 
NEWS FROM GUILDFORD BRANCH 192 

 

GENERAL INTEREST 
 

DAY TRIPS 

Trip organiser is Chris who can be contacted on 01483 415618. 
 
Trips for 2024 are now complete. Despite the falling member numbers, we were able to run three 
successful trips, mainly due to Chris, our trip organiser. Trips will normally be the third Thursday of 
the month unless otherwise stated. 
 
The cost per trip in 2025 will be agreed at the AGM in March 2025. 
 
Please make every effort to support these trips, so we can keep the Branch active.  Please obtain 
further details by contacting our Trip Organiser (Chris) on 01483 415618.  
         
Pick up points will be Artington, Town/ Library and Guildford Spectrum.  Please ensure that you are 
there by 9.30am.  The Branch have agreed that the day trips will endeavour to return to Guildford 
by 6pm. 
 
BRANCH LUNCH 
Our next lunch will be in the Autumn. The cost per person will be £30, and will include a 2 course 
meal, wine and coffee. Please contact Mrs Christine Stacy on 01483 572209 for further details.    
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Our meetings will be held on the first Friday of the month at the Friends Meeting House North 
Street/ Ward St. Guildford commencing at 9.30am, but you are welcome to join us at any time 
between 9.30 & 12.00. 
 
NFOP Magazine 
As you are now aware, the magazine will now have only 4 issues per year. The Branch is reviewing 
other ways of communicating with our members. 
 
BRANCH OFFICERS 
Secretary is Ian Formby, who can be contacted on 01483 579782 
Chair is Christine Stacy who can be contacted on 01483 572209  
Treasurer is John Shorto who can be contacted on 01483 562049   
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